
Public Hearing for Proposed School Budget 2017 

Feb 7, 2017 

Members Present: Chairman Smith, Mr. Spaulding, 

Selectman Stewart, Mr. Rumph and Mr. Frampton 

Other attendees: Mr. McGuckin, Mr. Katkin, Mr. Petralia, 

Mr. Latchaw, Mrs. Pinciaro, Mr. Lynch and Mrs. Lannon 

Meeting called to order at 7 P.M. 

The committee read and amended minutes from the 

meeting on the 31st of January then approved by all. 

All Articles are entered into town log for reference to the 

wording. 

Mr. Smith read Article 1. No Discussion from either 

committee or audience. Committee voted, all in favor, 5 

to 0. 

Mr. Smith read Article 2. The committee spend some 

time discussing this.  Mr. Rumph encouraged the school 

board to develop a plan on items for which monies are 

spent.  Mr. Frampton was concerned that the $20,000 

was not dedicated to any specific projects.  The school 

board mentioned that there is no money in this account 

after the addition.  After more discussion, the committee 

voted, all in favor, 5 to 0. 



Mr. Smith read Article 3.  A discussion ensued with 

committee and audience.  Mr. McGuckin mentioned that 

this article should be explained why and what this article 

does for all at the School District Meeting on the 14th of 

March, 2017.  Mrs. Lannon agreed. Committee voted on 

the article, all in favor, 5 to 0. 

Mr. Smith read Article 4.  A discussion between school 

board and budget committee on wording but in the end, 

it replaces Article 3, if passed. Budget Committee voted, 

all in favor, 5 to 0. 

Mr. Smith asked if there was any other business? none. 

Committee signed MS-27 2017.  

Meeting Adjourned at 7:48 P.M. 

Truthfully Submitted 

Damon H. Frampton II 

 


